

3551 Washington Street Zellwood, FL 32798 Phone: 407.884.22.58 Fax: 407.884.3100 Dear Parents.

Our number one job at Zellwood Elementary is to provide your child with the best positive learning experience in a safe environment. Each day we encourage students to be successful. This is one of the reasons uniforms will be expected to be worn by every student next year. We appreciate the support you gave us sending your child to school wearing their uniform. We believe standard dress has a positive impact on students' learning and behavior in and around the school, serves to unite students, increases school pride, and eliminates class barriers that develop when some students cannot afford expensive name-brand clothing.

Uniform:

White, Navy Blue or Light Blue Tops: Polo shirts long or short sleeves

Navy or Khaki Bottoms:
Shorts, pants, skirts, skorts
Bottoms should fit properly and
not sag below the waist

Frank Mattuco Principal

Sallie Long Assistant Princi







Cold Weather

Sweaters/Sweater vests for cool weather may be blue or white. Leggings are permitted underneath skirts.



School spirit day is each Friday, and all students may wear their Zellwood Elementary t-shirt and jeans. This is the only day that jeans can be worn. Special days throughout the year may be designated as opportunities for students to wear clothing other than their school uniform.

Visit our ocps

Parents I am asking you to please support our standard dress effort and ensure that your child is appropriately dressed. We believe that if our students are dressed for school in clothing consistent with our standard dress code, they will be prepared for work in the classrooms.

Sincerely,

Principal